

Information Letter no. 18-2017

23.03.2017

Dear Member Federations,

the EFC / CEE received from the *Academie d'Armes Internationale* the request to publish the information about their championships for fencing masters/coaches which will be held in June/July in Strasbourg.

We certainly follow this demand, hoping that many of our European fencing masters will participate at this occasion.

Please find as a separate information a forwarded email from this organisation or contact the AAI directly under

academiedarmesinternational@gmail.com

or visit their website www.aai.world

With best regards,

Max Genter

General Secretary

General Secretariate
European Fencing Confederation
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen

Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info www.eurofencing.info